
 

 

 

 
2024/2025 Fees Assistance from 

The Oshawa Girls Hockey 
Association 

 
The Oshawa Girls Hockey Association is committed to bring the sport to every youth, by 
supporting families with funding to assist in the costs of the program, whether it is House 
League or Competitive. 
 
Following receipt of a successful application to one of the fees support grant providers, the 
Oshawa Girls Hockey Association will match the funding of such grant(s), up to the cost of 
the program enrolled, but not to exceed the program cost. 
 
The funding may only be used towards program costs, and does not include apparel, 
equipment or expenses related to travel. 
 
To find out more information, please reach out to; oshawaladies.hockey@yahoo.com 
 
Sincerely, 
The Executive 
Oshawa Girls Hockey Association 
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